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International Evening 2015

Same goes for our friends at PMS, who once more showed how capable they are 
in entertaining thousands of guests!  We would like to thank all the personnel 
responsible for sound and light, installations, stages, bars and security.
We are proud to announce that you broke the attendance and charity donations 
records this year!

Thank you all and we hope to see you again next year! 

We would like to thank you all, who 
attended this year’s International Evening, 
for the great time we all had and the 
peacefull event it was.
Once again we watched your awesome 
performances and tasted your great food. 
SpecialSpecial thanks goes to all the volunteers, 
who spent a lot of time and effort to help us 
create this amazing event. 
We couldn’t have done this project as  
awesome as it was without you!
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EGSC Donation to Dept. of Neurosurgery

HÖK-Elections 2015

Progress report regarding issues brought up in
our last GL/YR meeting:

The organization's English president, 
Nader Abedini, handed over EGSC’s 
donation, an electrocardiogram worth 
1 million HUF, to the director of the 
Department of Neurosurgery, Prof. 
András Büki.

The Medical school Hungarian Student council (ÁOK - HÖK) elections 
started according to plan last Thursday, The election process and voting  
is organized and monitored by the Student Council of the University of 
Pécs (PTE EHÖK), which is the governing body that oversees all 
Hungarian student unions of different faculties of University of Pécs.
Late Friday evening we were informed that the voting is cancelled and 
they are planning to have a re-vote in September 2015.
WWe will inform you through EGSC Public page on Facebook once we 
have more information regarding this matter.

1) The Nephrology lectures requested by the 5th year students, are collected 
and uploaded for everyone! (they were refusing to give them out for 4 years 
until now!) 

2) More possibilities are available for Oral Hungarian exam requested by the 
2nd year students! The department has agreed to offer a 2nd Oral exam 
possibility. More information will be provided to students by the department.
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Spring Concert

Volunteers’ Pécs

Clothing Donation Drive

This year’s Spring Concert was held on 
April 21st in association with EGSC, and 
talented students and staff performed on 
stage.
WWe hope to have all the participants as 
well as audiences on the next Advent 
Concert in December. If you are interested 
in performing, please contact Dr. Fülöp 
Balázs Dániel (fulopbalazs87@gmail.com) 
who is the main stage organizer for more 
information!

We would like to set up a “communication channel” to share 
information and cooperate together with any student groups involved 
in social and volunteer activities in and around Pécs.
If you are a member or representative of any student volunteer groups, 
please contact volunteers.pecs@gmail.com or (+36) 30 487 6776 
(Justin Kim).  *Some volunteer opportunities are available during summer and 
from next semester as well.

Got any used (or new) clothing that you 
don’t want to keep? Please donate during 
our “Clothing Donation Drive”  this week! 
You can bring your clothes to the EGSC office 
on 3rd floor next to Pharmacology dept from Monday through Thursday 
(April 30).  All clothes will be  donated to the people in need.

We wish you all success in the upcoming exam period,
   

                                                                                                Your EGSC!


